
 
  Jay Shepherd 

  Professional Corporation 

  2300 Yonge Street  

Suite 806, Box 2305 

  Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

           

 

 

T. (416) 483-3300 F. (416) 483-3305 
mark.rubenstein@canadianenergylawyers.com 

www.canadianenergylawyers.com 

 
 

BY EMAIL and RESS 
 
August 21, 2012     
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2011-0121 – Canadian Niagara Power Inc. – Technical Conference 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order #1, this letter is to provide notification to Canadian Niagara Power 
Inc. (“CNPI”) that the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) intends to seek clarification at the 
Technical Conference of evidence relating to Issues 2.1, 2.2, 2.5, 2.6, 4.1, 4.2, 4.8, 7, 8 and 9.  
 
Yours very truly, 
Jay Shepherd P.C. 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
 
cc:  Applicant and Intervenors (by email) 
  


